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WOO DLEY  A L LOTM E NT S  TE NANT S  ASS OCIAT IO N  
 

 

SPEC IAL  BUL LET IN  –  96 

August 2023 

 

Woodley Allotments Tenants Association 

Working Group for Tenancy Agreement (TA) 

 

GREAT OPPORTUNITY 

 

Looking to set up a working group to review the proposed changes to the 

Tenancy Agreement (TA) that was put forward last year.  We now have 

an opportunity to review, amend and propose additional changes.  

The group will consist of 4 councillors and 5 additional representatives, 

which will be made up from the Standing Committee and Non-Committee 

Members 

The meetings would be virtual – Zoom or Teams 

Come have your say and be a part of this great opportunity to help make 

a difference! 

If interested, please email readingroadplots@woodley-

allotments.org.uk 

 

Kind regards 
 
Sarah Lane 
Chair – Woodley Allotments Tenants Association 
Chair@Woodley-allotments.org.uk or Readingroadplots@Woodley-allotments.org.uk 
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